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MEMO

	Date:
	March 9, 2004

	To:
	ERCOT Board of Directors

	From:
	Maxine Buckles

	Subject:

	Year 2004 ERCOT Budget (Revised)


Issue for the ERCOT Board of Directors

	ERCOT Board of Director Meeting Date:  March 16, 2004
Agenda Item No.:  6a


	Issue: 
ERCOT Staff requests that the Board take action on the 2004 ERCOT Revised Budget. 



	Background/History: 
During its October 2003 meeting the Board approved ERCOT’s 2004 budget, which indicated a System Administration Fee increase from $.33 per megawatt hour to $0.46 per megawatt hour. ERCOT filed it’s a petition for approval of the fee increase with the PUCT on October 31, 2003.
At its Open Meeting on February 25, 2004, the PUCT approved an increase in the System Administration Fee to $0.44 per megawatt hour, thereby reducing the increase sought by $.02, effective Jan. 1, 2004. The ERCOT budget must be modified to reflect the expected decrease in revenues resulting from the PUCT’s decision. ERCOT Staff is proposing a revised budget based upon $.44 per megawatt hour and will present the budget to the F&A Committee prior to the March Board meeting.


	Key Factors Influencing Issue: 
The PUCT’s order approving a $0.44 per megawatt hour fee. 



	Alternatives: 
The Finance & Audit Committee will review a number of budget adjustment alternatives and will make a final recommendation to the full Board at the March 16, 2004 meeting.


	Conclusion/Recommendation: 
ERCOT staff requests approval of the revised budget at the March Board meeting.
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